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 Product Announcement 

Cancellation Notice: KNG-PxxxS 

OVERVIEW 

Effective 7/16/18, BK Technologies is cancelling the production of the KNG-PxxxS Series Digital 
Portable Radio. No further orders for these products will be accepted as of 7/16/18. 

REPLACEMENT PRODUCT 

The KNG-PxxxS Series Radio is replaced by KNG-P Series or KNG2-P Series 


